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ZOR SHRINERS ANNUAL MEETING & MEET THE 2016 DIVAN

Zor Welcomes
84th Potentate

ILLUSTRIOUS SIR
ROBERT D. 

GIESLER



February
6	 Green County SC Pancake  
	 Breakfast, Monroe Masonic Center, 
	 Monroe
13	 Zor Clown Potentate/ 
	 Sweetheart party                
	 Madison
19-21   �Madison Circus			

Alliant Energy Center

March 
1-2	 La Crosse Circus
	 La Crosse Center
12   Mehara Potentate Party
19 Easter Egg Hunt
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ZOR ZEPHYR    (USPS 017-572)
Published monthly under

the auspices of
Zor Shriners of Shriners International

Address: 575 Zor Shrine Place, Madison, WI 53719
Electronic Subscription available on website. 

Periodicals Postage Paid - Madison, WI
Postmaster: Send changes of address to Zor Zephyr, 575 Zor 

Shrine Place, Madison, WI 53719.

Winner of Nine First Place Dromedary
Awards for Shrine Newspapers and seven  

Honorable Mentions.

Melissa Smith — Zephyr Editor
Don Davies — Zephyr Editor Eternal
S. Severson — Zephyr Correspondent 
Milt Helmer — Zephyr Correspondent
Crystal Henning — Zor Photo Corps
Advertising…Please call… 608-833-6343

ZOR SHRINE OFFICE
Mail Address: 575 Zor Shrine Place, Madison, Wl 53719

Phone 833-6343 (Area Code 608)
Fax (608) 833-6348

E-mail address: zortemp@chorus.net
Website: www.zorshriners.com

Zor’s 2016 Divan
ELECTIVE

Bob Giesler, Cashton . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                        POTENTATE 
Chuck Miller, Milladore . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                   CHIEF RABBAN
Gary Cuskey,Spooner  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .               ASSISTANT RABBAN
Wally Trouten, Platteville  . . . . . . .       HIGH PRIEST & PROPHET
 Barry Ausen, Star Prairie                              ORIENTAL GUIDE
James Stelsel, Madison . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                       RECORDER
Dale Olson, Whitewater  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                     TREASURER

APPOINTIVE
Mark Jerdee, Wilton                       1st CEREMONIAL MASTER
Rodney LaBlanc,                            2nd CEREMONIAL MASTER
Todd Wolhert.  LaCresent, MN                                MARSHALL
Al Brueggen, Sparta                          CAPTAIN OF THE GUARD
Duane Harvey, Janesville                                    OUTER GUARD
Karl Gant, Blanchardville                                            CHAPLAIN
Joe Harker, New Berlin                                        CHIEF OF STAFF
Monte Steiber, Prairie Du Chien  ASSISTANT CHIEF OF STAFF

ORTHOPEDIC HOSPITALS
Chicago—	 2211 N. Oak Park Ave., Chicago, Il 60707
	 Area Code 773-622-5400

Twin Cities—	2025 E. River Parkway, Minneapolis, MN 55414
	 Area Code 612-596-6100

BURNS HOSPITAL
Cincinnati—  	3229 Burnet Ave., Cincinnati, OH 45219  
	 Area Code 513-872-6000

Zor Shriner’s 
2016 Calendar

From The Potentate
Bob Giesler

Find more pics on the  
Zor Shriners FB page!

Thanks for the Memories
As we start a new Year it is appropriate that 
we reflect on our past if only to try to improve 
our future.  I am also cautioned as I remember 
the film “Groundhog Day” where everyday 
we wake up to yesterday and no matter what 
we repeat, repeat, repeat.   With that in mind 

thank you to all who helped to make the  Annual Meeting and 
Installation of officers a memorable event.  I thank everyone 
involved for their patient 
understanding and 
tireless work to make all 
the nobles and guests 
feel welcome.  The Pipes 
and Drums definitely 
added enjoyment for 
everyone in attendance 
and displayed  
dedication of our 
members.  Thanks guys.
February has the Clown Party, and the Madison Circus with the 
La Crosse Circus March 1st and 2nd.  Madison also will host the 
Grand Masters Conference the week after the Madison Circus.  
These are major events for us and a real opportunity for Nobles to 
come out and join in the fun. 
Our Motto this year is “Helping Kids To Be The Best”.  We have a 
gold emblem on our shirt this year to remind us that we want 
to achieve Gold Status in Membership.  Our white Jacket is itself 
an emblem of our beginning as Shriners having a great time 
dining together, ie the white dinner jacket.  Just in case you were 
wondering it is also what the “colonel” wears in parades along 
with the string bow tie.  No pins this year, instead a gold coin to 
remind you of our goal, with the hospital on one side and Zor 
Shriners on the other.

Let’s all work together to make 2016 the Best fun filled year. 

Bob “Colonel” Giesler  

*2016 INFO ON UNITS AND CLUBS

*ZEPHYR

*DRIVER FORMS, COUPONS & PETITIONS

*UP TO DATE CALENDER OF EVENTS

 Problems logging in?
 
Ask Melissa  Smith our webmaster:
Call the Zor Shrine at (608)
833-6353 or email zorstaff1@tds.net 

Check out our new website!
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On Saturday the 9th of January, 2016 during Zor 
Shiners Annual Meetings, held in Madison, WI, 
Noble Robert D. (Colonel) Giesler was elected Po-
tentate of Zor Shiners. As Potentate, Noble Giesler 
will serve Zor Shiners as Chairman of the Board of 
Directors or the 2016 Shrine Year.
Bob was born in Dodge Center, MN. He graduated 
from Caledonia High School, Caledonia Minnesota. 
Bob served 4 years in the US Navy receiving and 
honorable discharge in February of 1964. 

Giesler attended Winona State College in Minnesota 
graduating with a BS in Mathematics in 1966. After 
teaching for 3 years, he entered the University of 
Wisconsin-Lacrosse receiving a master of science 
degree in 1971. Bob then went to work for Inter-
state Power Company in Lansing, Iowa. He because 
disabled after 23 years, retiring in 2006.\

Bob petitioned La Belle Lodge #84 in Viroqua, WI on 
September 15th, 1993. He was initiated an entered 
apprentice on October 6th, 1993, passed the degree 

of Fellowcraft on November 3rd, 1993 and raise the 
sublime degree of Master Mason on the 5th of Feb-
ruary 1994. Brother Bob was elected by the brothers 
of La Belle Lodge to serve as their Worshipful Master 
during the 2000 Masonic Year. Brother Giesler then 
joined Salem Lodge #125 as a plural member on 
May 22, 2001

Our New Potentate became a Zor Shriner in 2004, 
was President of Vernon Shrine Club, Chief of the 
Firehouse Jesters, and Vernon County Hospital 
Van Coordinator. While serving on Zor’s Divan, Bob 
played a key role in Zor’s membership initiatives and 
new website. Additionally, he has made 200+ trips 
driving children to our Shrine Hospitals.
Illustrious Sir Bob married Lady Patricia in 1964. 
They have one daughter, Michelle and three sons, 
Christopher, Erin and Scott all of are Master Masons 
and Shiners. Bob and Patricia also enjoy their 9 
grandchildren. 

Meet the 84th Potentate

Robert D. Giesler

The Circus Countdown Starts Now! 
The 62nd annual Madison Circus is now only weeks away and everyone should be 100 % into circus mode by giving Their all.  Circus Chairman,  John thorstad, is starting the month of 
February by asking you for more support in delivering the school tickets on both February 8th & 9th.  We all must remember that this is our largest fundraiser and biggest public relations 
event.
Potentate Bob Giesler kindly reminds you the importance of paying for your sheet of tickets, with a face value of $ 108.00. By paying $ 75.00,  you will be listed as a member of the 
Ringmasters Club. Parking reimbursement will be handled by Chairman Thorstad after the intermission of each show. REMEMBER - only 1 payment per day.
Again a “tip of the fez” to the 20 clubs, units, and Noble Brad Andrew and lady Peggy for purchasing the bicycles and the Pipes and Drums for suppling the helmets.
As always we will have plenty of food and beverages all weekend but please graciously bring something to pass. Sign up sheets will be posted on Saturday for the annual Sunday morning 
breakfast at the Maple Tree Restaurant in McFarland starting at 8:00 a.m. We will then close out Sunday night with a post circus dinner at Alt N Bach’s in Madison, WI.  Both of these events 
have  a open invitation to join in.
By this time Co -Chairman  Mark  Severson will have done several TV promo interviews  and will do more circus weekend.  2 changes this year, There will be no pre show unit parade and 
Asst. Chairman Dale Holmen has invited members from the Dane County Masonic Lodges to help sell programs.
The Grand  masters Conference  will be in Madison starting circus weekend and several people will be attending the Saturday morning show.  They will have a separate  luncheon during 
the intermission.
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THE KISS!

Pipes and drums

and the Bees!

New Noble Matt Brigson & his Lady Jen

Birds.....

 New Noble Matt Brigson and his Lady Jen

Past Potentates

Bob Giesler, Monte Steiber and Chuck Miller
 Lots of Fun!

 New Noble Ron Malcolm & his Lady Dawn

OUR NEW POTENTATE!

Zor Shriners Annual Meeting, Installation and Appreciation Dinner

Our younger Nobles having a fantastic time!
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New to the Divan in 2016!
Noble Wohlert,  Noble LaBlanc,  Noble Brueggen, Noble Harvey

Todd Wohlert is the 2016 Zor Marshal.

Todd started in Masonry in 2006 when he was raised in La Crosse Masonic at #190.  He is a Past Master of that lodge and Salem Lodge 
#125 in West Salem.  He was a District 5 Area Administrator from 2009-2014.  He is currently serving as the District Deputy Grand 
Master for the same territory.
Todd joined the Valley of La Crosse Scottish Rite in 2007.  He has been a Valley officer and has served as the Valley’s Director of the 
Work since 2008.  He also serves as the Deputy Representative for the Valley and the chairman of the C.O.D. Ritualistic committee.  He 
was coroneted a 33rd in Washington DC in 2013.
Todd joined Zor Shrine in 2008 at a Cold Sands in Westby then went through the full Ceremonial in the Wisconsin Dells.  He belongs 
to the La Crosse Shrine Club and Firehouse Jesters and is currently serving as Sec/Tres for both.  He also served as Zephyr editor from 
2010-2015.
Todd works as a sales rep for Purple Feet Wines, selling fine wine and craft spirits.  He throws the best parties in all of Wisconsin 

Rodney LaBlanc (Lady Mary) is the 2016 Zor 2nd Ceremonial Master

Rodney was born and raised in the small northwestern town of Clayton, WI on a large dairy farm.  
In 1985, he married his wife Mary.  They have 3 children and 2 daughters-in-law.
Ben and his wife Alyssa live in Houston, Texas.  Jacob and his wife Kessa live in Stevens Point. Daughter Lexie is a junior at UW-Stout.  
Both Ben and Jacob are Masons and have been Shriners for 5 years.  Ben is a member of Arabia Shrine and Jacob is a member of Zor 
Shrine and the Funsters.  
Rodney is a retired Correctional Sergeant from the DOC after 23 years.  He currently works with the Amish building and installing 
cabinetry.  
Rodney was raised to a Master Mason in 1989 in Montello Lodge #141.  He served there as Master for the first time in 1993 and many 
times since then.  He is also a Dual-Member in Wautoma Lodge # 148.  He also became a Scottish-Rite Mason in 1989.  
Rodney is a member of Royal Arch Masons Chapter #107 in Wautoma.
	 Rodney became a Zor Shriner in 1990 and is currently a member of the Zor Mavericks and the Mascoutin Shrine Club.

Al Brueggen (Lady Penny) is the 2016 Zor Captain of the Guard.

Alan J. Brueggen is from Sparta Wisconsin and is a Member of Valley Lodge 60
He became a Master Mason in 1994
Master of Valley Lodge in  1997
Served as Area Administrator for a few years after being Master of the Lodge
Member of the Zor Shriner Midgets since 2000, Served as Captain and presently 
serve as the Secretary Treasurer.
 I am married to Penny and have two daughters, Jessica and Paige and a  grand daughter named Xya,
Hobbies include Golfing and Motor Cycle riding.
 

Duane Harvey (Lady Karen) is the 2016 Zor Outer Guard

I am nobel Duane Harvey. I became a Master Mason in Morningstar Lodge #10, Beloit, Wi., in 2000. While working at General Motors 
in Janesville, Wi.. I was only able to attend lodge for 4 years as work interfeared for another 4 years. When I finally came back to 
Masonry. I resumed as Sr. Warden, I joined Zor Shriners in Dec. of 2011, one of the last hot sands along with my son Mathew Harvey.  I 
feel extremly proud that I was able to experiance this milestone with my son.

I am currently the treasurer of the Beloit Shrine Club. My wife Lady Karen and I are also raising our granddaughter, Savannah. A 13 
year old young lady who enjoy school and sports. I feel very blessed that I was chosen for this assignment. 



Hospital Dads: 

WE DRIVE SO KIDS CAN THRIVE!
Thank you to these Nobility who donate their time 
and energy transporting our kids.  If you see any of 
these caring folks, be sure to thank them 
DRIVERS			   RIDERS
Bob Calverley			   Sandy Calverley
Mike Hunter			   Donny Heit
Schelley Schoville		  Lee Weber
Wally Trouten			   Ron Jaacks
Mike Sund			   Bob Keene		
Mike Hunter			   Donny Heit	
Kevin Fischer			   Diane Fischer
Bill Drecktrah			   Jim Szydel
Scott Brainard			   Kevin Sorenson
Tim Natarus			   Martin Burkhardt	
Martin Burkhardt		  Kathy Burkhardt
Dick Jarvis			   Debbie Maly
Scott Brainard			   Dick Jarvis
Kevin Sorenson			  Jay Wood	
Martin Burkhardt		  Dick Boosted
Barry Maxfield			   John Torpy
Jon Barthel			   Joan Hanson
Dale Anderson
John Hanson
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News from Cincinnati

Shriners Hospitals for Children®–Cincinnati is one of only four freestanding hospitals in the country dedicated 
to the treatment of pediatric burns and specializing in plastic and reconstructive surgery. Our physicians’ ex-
perience and expertise in pediatric burn treatment, cleft lip and palate, complex wound and skin conditions, 
and plastic and reconstructive surgery makes Shriners Hospitals for Children – Cincinnati a first choice for care.

       Burn Awareness Week is February 1-7, and the American 
Burn Association is focusing on scald prevention this year. Scald 

injuries are the most common injury in children under the age of two. This 
demonstrates that the need for burn education is still out there. 

The Facts:
•	 The	average	annual	cost	of	scald	injuries	is	$44	million
•	 Over	136,000	children	were	seen	in	emergency	rooms	for	burn	injuries	in	2011
•	 1100	children	die	each	year	from	fire	and	burns

What to do if a burn occurs:
•	 Cool	the	burn	with	COOL	(not	cold)	water	to	stop	the	burning	process
•	 Remove	all	clothing	and/or	diaper	from	the	injured	area
•	 Cover	the	area	with	a	clean	dry	sheet	or	bandage
•	 Seek	medical	attention

Here are some tips to prevent burn injuries:

2016 Burn Awareness Week
Shriners Play a Big Role  
in Referrals
When it comes to finding medical help for 
children, Shriners are now more important 
than ever. Members of the fraternity have 
always played a critical role in helping 
families in their communities get connected 
with Shriners Hospitals for Children – 
Cincinnati, and now it has become even 
easier with a website and referral cards.

Website
Shriners Hospitals for Children – Cincinnati 
continues to make referring a patient 
and obtaining an appointment for care 
easier than ever through the www.
shrinershospitalcincinnati.org website. 
Every page has a Schedule an Appointment 
and a Contact Us feature; both are easy 
forms that families can complete and submit 
online directly to the hospital.

Referral Cards
Referral	cards	are	also	a	great	resource	
that Nobles can use. These cards allow 
families easy access to hospital information 
and services. The cards provide hospital 
contact information to assist in scheduling 
appointments.  On the back of each card is 
space for the Shriner’s name and Temple. 
Please stop by the Business Development 
office	to	pick	cards	up,	or	call	513-872-6391	
to have them mailed to your Temple.

Follow us on Facebook:
https://www.facebook.com/ 
ShrinersHospitalCincinnati

Conditions Treated

All Services Provided Regardless of 
a Family’s Ability to Pay

Burns
Cleft	Lip	&	Palate

Plastic	&	Reconstructive	Surgery
Complex	Wounds	&	Skin	Condtions

If you would like to be a part of burn prevention week and spread the word 
in your community, several Burn Awareness materials are available to order 
from Shriners Village to help you do just that. These materials feature the 
always kid-friendly Boots and Brewster characters, sharing their important 
safety messages.

Shriners Play a Big Role in Referrals 
When it comes to finding medical help for children, Shriners are now more 
important than ever. Members of the fraternity have always played a critical 
role in helping families in their communities get connected with Shriners 
Hospitals for Children® – Cincinnati.

With your kind help, let’s get out there and teach our children to 
BE BURN AWARE!

If you know a child we can help, 
go to shrinershospitalcincinnati.org or call:

Burn and Emergency Services 
866-947-7840

Plastic Surgery Services 
855-206-2096

SHC-CIN_Media Resources.Feb 2016

Set	the	water	heater	temperature	to	120ºF

Keep hot food and liquids away from the 
edges of counters and tables

Place pots and pans on back burners with 
handles turned away from stove edges

Leave	a	child	unattended	in	the	bathtub

Allow your children to adjust the water 
temperature or sit near faucet handles

Set anything hot on tabletops within reach 
of young children who can pull them down

DO DO NOT

Calendar Raffle Winners
Congratulations to these lucky folks!  

Our TOP WINNERS!!!
Willis L Crauch Jr--$200  
Rus Kettner---$150

Our $100 dollar winners are:
Ed Garbow, Jeff Nack, Bruce Slinde, Jim Brennecke, Mike & Kari 
Fedie

Our $20 dollar winners are: 

Milt Schott,  Larry Hawthorn,  Dan Draeger, Ethan Johnson
John Jenks,  Milt Schott,  Al Stevens,  Rod LaBlanc
Jill Williamson, June Potter, Scott Thomas, Mike Kastens, Dick Jones
Jennifer Staggs, Duane Harvey, Josh Peterson, Kim Nyhus
Don Roscovius, Shawn Johnson, Ken Koehn, Greyson McKinney

Zor Gun Raffle Still Underway!

Tickets are avaialbe from Divan Members and the Zor 
Shriners office. There will be 40 guns given away , with a 
total value of over $20,000. Tickets are just $20 and with 
all the winning tickets re-entered, that just 50 cents per 
chance! A maxiumum of 2500 tickets will be printed. 
Please help support this fundraising effort: sell early and 
sell often! The drawing will take plae at the Zor Shriners 
Center on April 24th.
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WORLD OF A CLOWN 
World of a Clown: dress funny, paint your face, have fun  
and make children laugh.  Why is not everyone a Clown?   
The answer is easy - everyone is a Clown, some just dress  
the part.  It is time for YOU to let your Clown out!

The Madison Shrine Clowns will be holding their annual  
Potentate/Sweetheart party on Saturday February 13th at  
the Maple Tree Restaurant in McFarland, WI located on  
HWY 51 just past the lights. It is a time to see our new Potentate 
show his real Clown face.  As in the past, the entertainment is making 
a clown out of a Potentate and bringing him into our Unit.  While 
this is going on, there will be door prizes given out.  ALL proceeds 
from the prize drawing will be sent to the International Clown Red 
Sneaker Fund to benefit the Shrine Burn Hospitals.

The evening will begin when you arrive and we will eat at 6:00 PM 
with a family style meal of chicken, Swiss steak, and shrimp with all 
the trimmings including a desert.  All this fun and food for the low 
cost of $20.00 per person for a night you will not want to miss.  What 
a way to bring in the Circus season for Zor!

Reservations are needed and can be made with the coupon in 
January’s issue of the Zephyr and mailed to Dale Holmen @ 13 St. 
Albans Ave. Madison, WI 53714.  Now, remember to sign up and 
bring a happy face.  We do make one request of any Past Potentate’s 
out there to please bring along your picture from your year so 

Can’t You Just Taste Those Sweet Vidalia Onions?

A new year has come upon us again and it is time to start thinking about 
onions sales.  I talked with Shad Dasher on January 6 and the onions are all 
planted and they are looking good.  The onion commissioner was out to 
look at them and said April 25 would be the earliest for them to be shipped 
out.  If they keep on growing like they are they should be ready at the end of 
April or the first week of May.   I will contact you by April 5 for your order.
Remember, this is an agricultural product so the availability of the onions 
is all dependent on Mother Nature.  Pre-selling onions are easy to do, you 
can put up a flier at a local business or local watering hole and they sell 
themselves.  The flier is available on the web site under members only 
starting February 1st. 

I can email or send you a flier if you would like one.   Wayne Henning is 
planning on helping me this year again, he will take care of the clubs and 
units on the Eastern part of Zor land and I will take care of the Western part 
of Zor land.  I am looking into how we can make it work better this year and 
make it more profitable. 

If you have never sold any before and need help, let me know and I can help 
you out. Remember, when you buy a bag for yourself take 4 more to sell 
to your friends and neighbors.  If you are going to want any recipes, let me 
know and I can get them to you.

If you have any questions, feel free to call me at 715-377-3032 or email me at 
bausen@frontier.com 

THANKS AGAIN, BARRY AUSEN ONION CHAIR

Burton R Trok, River Falls, WI (12.02.78)		        12.14.15
Fred R Swanson, Hattiesburg, MS(06.04.94)                05.06.15	
Harold B McDonough, Evansville, WI ( 06.02.84)       12.22.15	
Robert A Carlsen, Janesville, WI	(09.23.78)	       03.24.15	
Don Frakes, The Villages, FL  (01.17.92)		        07.09.15	
Richard K Lowater, Winter, WI (05.04.66)n                    01.02.16	
Oliver A Boeck	 Monroe, WI (09.12.64)	       	       01.02.16	

ZOR CLOWN POTENTATE SWEETHEART PARTY
February, 13, 2016,  Maple Tree Restaurant, HWY 51, Mcfarland, WI
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CONTRIBUTIONS TO THE SHRINERS HOSPITALS FOR CHILDREN
IN MEMORY OF:	 DONOR:	
Dale Bickle 	 Betty Ring
 	 Peter Clark
	 David & Mary Bickle
	 Roy & Kathy Holm
	 Nancy Utzig
	 Bev Cromer
	 Joyce Dean
	 Bob & Donna Bruning
	 Ron & Julie Scalissi
	 Fred & Phyllis Johnson
	 Linda Snell
	 Philip & Mary Lu Anderson
	 Pete Gunderson
	 Chuck & Cheryl Porter
	 Harry & Pat McCarthy
	 Cheryl & Sheila Endicott
	 Teresa Trumpy
	 Leora Storn
	 Mary Hefferan
	 Elizabeth Schnuck
	 Dawn Egan
	 Paul & Darlene Thelen
	 Wayne & Mary Ann Martin
	 Helen Kelly	
Jack Crosby	 Robert Lang
	 Michael McCluskey
	 Kenneth Grinde PP
	 Mary Pat Cook
	 Wendy & Thomas Berns	
	 Kenneth & Betty Miescher
	 Charles & PJ Kennedy
	 Lyle & Dawn Hunter
	 Bonnie & Glen Schaefer
	 Thomas & Patricia Hunn
	 John & Betty Walters
	 Gerald & Lorraine
	 Nobert Scribner
	 Patricia Forest
	 Peter & Christine Spangler
	 Jerry & Beverly Gasner
	 Marian & Stephen Turley
	 Thomas & Debra Pierce
	 Samuel & Jeanette Ferguson
	 Dean & Phyllis Hanke
	 Thomas & Mary Ellen Vinz
	 David & Vicki Hayes
	 Robert & Deborah Noll	
	 John & Bobbie Rawinski
	 Leanita Cretney-Behling
	 Peter Newell
	 Ronald & Michelle Burlingame
	 Emery & Dorothy Stluka
	 Roger & Marsha Anderson
	 Janet Pribbenow
	 Diane & Thomas Thompson
	 Peter Gunderson
Harley Bennett	 Ronald & Patricia Rasmussen
	 Marvin & Elaine Engelke
Rolland Krauss	 Gerald & Mary Bristol
	 Robert & Hering
	 Gary & Mavis Melstorm	
	 Violet and Richard Wilhelm
	 Ellsworth Order of Easter Star 116
	 James & Elaine Hines
Richard Handrahan	 Robert & Amy Hering
Del Kdietsche	 Dr. David & Ethel Frogner
Jim Leuhmann	 Art Hotvedt
	

IN MEMORY OF:	 DONOR:	
Donald Tandberg	 Dr. David & Ethel Frogner
Elmer Wokosin	 Mascoutin Shrine Club
Royal “Bud” McEwen	 Dr. James & VJ Esswein
Luke Halverson	 Lew Mallow
Burton Trok	 Robert & Amy Nelson
 	 Violet & Richard Wilhelm
	 St Croix Valley SC
	 James & Elaine Hines
Colin Francis	 Thomas & Sandra Magnuson
	 Leonard & Mary Ironside
	 Eric & Cheryl Peterson
	 Lyne Manecke
Donald Jerdee	 Terry and Nancy Loper
Hazel Dickinson	 Terry and Nancy Loper
Richard Jorgenson	 Henry & Lois Schlattman
	 Jay & Erin Matushak
	 Marlene Moelter
	 Rand & Sharon Fuerst
	 Alton & Joyce Hageness
	 Karen Jorgenson
	 Lorn & Kristi Schutlz
	 Lunn & Leon Schultz
	 Joyce & Darrell Borgwardt
	 Earl Christopherson
	 Henry & Beverly Odegaard
JoAnn Croxall	 Robert & Amy Hering
Lucille Outhouse	 Kristen Bjelland
	 Arlen & Gloria Christensen
	 Phil Oren
	 Myrna Van Deursen	
	 John & Sharon Stevenson
	 Leon & Judy Toepke
	 Mark Peterson
	 Shirley Schmidt
	 La Neil & Robert Wagner
	 Harlan & Debbie Heller
	 Dennis Erfurth
	 Keith & Sandra Shotliff
	 Alan & Jacqueline Bessey
	 Gary & Lynn Schulz
	 Philip & Carol Peterson
	 Robert & Karen Everson
IN HONOR OF:	 DONOR:
Richard Nitzsche	 Patricia Nitzsche
Eliot & Jean Elliott	 Steven & Yvonne Marshall
DONATIONS	 Francis & Fernande Keller
	 Wausauken Indians
	 Zor Drum Corps
	 John & Beulah Englund
	 Shriners Women’s Auxiliary
	 Gordon & Audrey Nelson
	 Lois riley
	 Arthur and Joyce Lehabn

CONTRIBUTIONS TO ZOR
as of the 15th of last month

ENDOWMENT FUND  
IN MEMORY OF:	 DONOR:		
Jack Crosby	 Roger & Judith Nitzsche
	 Karen Crosby
	 Robert Gottschalk
Rolland H Krauss	 Chuck & Ruth Anne White
100 MILLION DOLLAR CLUB	 DONOR:  Lee Cushman

BUILDING RESERVE FUND  
IN MEMORY OF:	 DONOR:	
Burton Trok	 Chuck & Ruth Anne White

TRANSPORTATION FUND
IN MEMORY OF:	 DONOR:		
Jack Crosby	 Jim & Trudy Stelsel
	 Dick & Karen Jones PP
	 Josephina Pribbenow		
Robert Niccum	 Ralph & Lori Thompson	
Harley Bennett	 Barb & Homer Homann
	 DONOR:
	 Wausuaken Indians
	 Scott Brainard

 


